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November 22, 2022 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Amy Sweeney 
Director, Office of Regulation, Analysis and Engagement 
Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management, FE-34 
U.S. Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Ave., S.W. 
Washington, DC 20585 
 
Re: Port Arthur LNG, LLC, FE Docket Nos. 15-53-LNG, 15-96-LNG & 18-162-LNG 

Supplement to November 18, 2022 Request for Extensions for Long-Term 
Authorizations to Export Liquefied Natural Gas       

        
Dear Ms. Sweeney: 
 
 On November 18, 2022, Port Arthur LNG, LLC (“PALNG”) submitted a Request for 
Extensions for Long-Term Authorizations to Export Liquefied Natural Gas (“Request”) with the 
Department of Energy, Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management in the above-captioned 
dockets.     
 

PALNG hereby supplements the Request with an opinion of counsel, submitted herewith 
as Attachment A.   

 
Please contact the undersigned with any questions regarding this submission. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

                                                                        /s/ Brett A. Snyder    
Brett A. Snyder 
          
Counsel to Port Arthur LNG, LLC 
 

BAS:lnr 
cc: Jerrod L. Harrison 

elliott.simpson
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ATTACHMENT A 
 

OPINION OF COUNSEL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
OPINION OF COUNSEL 

 
 
 
 
 
November 22, 2022 
 
Ms. Amy Sweeney 
Director, Office of Regulation, Analysis and Engagement 
Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management, FE-34 
U.S. Department of Energy  
1000 Independence Avenue, S.W  
Washington, DC 20585  
 
Re: Port Arthur LNG, LLC, FE Docket Nos. 15-53-LNG, 15-96-LNG & 18-162-LNG 
 Request of Port Arthur LNG, LLC for Extensions for Long-Term Authorizations to 

Export Liquefied Natural Gas         
  
Dear Ms. Sweeney:  

This opinion of counsel is submitted pursuant to Section 590.202(c) of the regulations of 
the United States Department of Energy (“DOE”), 10 C.F.R. § 590.202(c) (2022).  I am counsel 
to Port Arthur LNG, LLC (“PALNG”).   

I have reviewed the organizational and internal governance documents of PALNG and it 
is my opinion that the Request for Extensions for Long-Term Authorizations to Export Liquefied 
Natural Gas, filed by PALNG with the DOE Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management on 
November 18, 2022, is within the company powers of PALNG.  
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 

/s/ Jerrod L. Harrison    
      Assistant General Counsel 

488 8th Avenue 
San Diego, CA 92101 
619-696-2987 
JHarrison@sempraglobal.com 
On Behalf of Port Arthur LNG, LLC 

 
  



 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that I have this day served the foregoing document upon each person 

designated on the official service list in these proceedings. 

 
Dated at Washington, DC this 22nd day of November, 2022. 

 
      /s/ Lamiya Rahman    

Lamiya Rahman 
Blank Rome LLP 
1825 Eye Street NW 
Washington, DC 20006 
Tel.: (202) 420-2662 
lamiya.rahman@blankrome.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


